
THURSDAY MAY 22 

4-5:30 P.M.

Join others with memory loss and their 

families, as well as a group of local high 

school and college students, for a warm and 

welcoming open mic experience at the 

Memory Hub. Bring a song to sing, a poem to 

read, or a favorite spring quote to share. Or 

just come to listen! We'll end with karaoke for 

those who would like to participate. 

Organized by two student groups: the Purple 

Ambassadors and Keys To Connection. 

THE MEMORY HUB 

1021 COLUMBIA ST, SEATTLE 

The Memory Hub 

Questions: 206.616.6035. 

Register on line at www.tinyurl.com/MemoryHubOpenMic

http://www.tinyurl.com/MemoryHubOpenMic



